
 
 
 
         
January 3, 2023 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. – DW 20-117 
 Tariff Pages  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to PUC Rule 1603, and in follow up to the New Hampshire Department of 
Energy’s Assessment of Annotated Tariff Changes as well as the New Hampshire Public Utilities 
Commission’s letter of non-compliance dated December 16, 2022, The Hampstead Area Water 
Company, Inc. submits this cover letter with an electronic copy of its signed tariff pages pursuant 
to PUC Order No. 26,718. Additionally, a redline version has been attached. Specifically, in the 
letter of non-compliance dated December 16, 2022, The Hampstead Area Water Company has 
made the following corrections: 

 
- The exact amount for the applicable surcharge as approved by Order No. 26,718 has 

been corrected; 
- Customer Classes under “RATES” has been corrected to match Order No. 26,718; 
- The effective period of the surcharges has been corrected to match Order No. 26,718; 
- The header of the tariff page now is in conformance with Puc 1603.01(b)(1)(c); and 
- The redline version has been corrected to reflect that Supplement No. 5 is a new 

addition to the tariff.  
 

Consistent with the Commission’s Temporary Changes in Filing Requirements (March 17, 
2020) due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, the Company will not file any paper copies. 
 
 Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Heidi K. Tombarello 
 
      Heidi K. Tombarello, Esq. 
      Legal Counsel 
 
HT 
enclosures  
e cc:  service list 
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